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CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

INFORMATIONAL MEMORANDUM 96-10

From: John T. Felton, Public Works Director/City Engineer
Date: April 3, 1996
Subject: City Hall Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Report

I have received and reviewed the report prepared by Architects
Alaska for the ADA Facility Compliance Survey for the City
Hall/Head Start area. The report details needed improvements and
repairs to bring the areas in to compliance with the Act.

The initial Architect’s Estimate for completing these
improvement/ repairs is from $60,000 to $80,000. The reason for
the wide range is a lack of final design and definitive scope of
work. There was no intrusive testing so the Architect can not be
sure of the total scope of work for some of the improvements.

I am continuing to meet with Mr. Wolf to tighten up this report
as much as possible. This is an excellent report and the City
has been well served by this donated effort.

The initial report is in my office and available for review at
any time. As soon as we have tightened up these costs, I will
compile a menu of repairs and costs for the Council to review.

John T. Felton
Public Works Director/City Engineer




